



Alex Yates
Headteacher
Royal Free Hospital Children's School
6 West B
The Royal Free Hospital
Pond Street
London
NW3 2QG

Cc Chair of Governors

Education (Achievement and Aspiration)
Supporting People
London Borough of Camden
11th Floor
5 St Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Tel 020 7974 7302

Gill.morris@camden.gov.uk www.camden.gov.uk

December 20th 2016

Congratulations Leading Practice School

Dear Alex,

I am delighted to enclose your certificate recognising the Royal Free Hospital Children's School as a Leading Practice school for:

 Mental Health and Wellbeing: Development and implementation of the "Thinking Cards" Project

This recognises the work you are doing to help young people improve their mental wellbeing and well-being.

Thank you for producing the case study which will go on Camden's best practice website so that other schools can find out about how you developed and use the cards and hopefully use them in their schools too.

As you know Jude is working with Mike Kelly on producing an action plan for achieving the Healthy School London silver award, and the Thinking cards will be a key part of the work. I look forward to seeing the school achieve the silver award and go on to implement the plan and achieve the Gold award.

Thank you for your continued commitment to healthy schools and children's health and well-being.

Best wishes,

Gill Morris

Gill Morris

Senior Health and Wellbeing Cross Phase Adviser